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FLPD JOINS TWITTER 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is proud to announce an official Twitter 
feed for the public and media.  We believe that as technology advances, so 
should policing techniques.  As such, we have created an official Twitter feed for 
public consumption. 
 
The public and media can follow up-to-the-minute “tweets” regarding police 
activity in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  We strive to maintain all available avenues 
for the public to be informed of what is happening in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Specifically, the feed will supply timely information regarding missing and wanted 
persons, general crime information, and other important information from the 
Police Department. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s official Twitter name is FLPD411.  You 
can follow us by clicking on the following link: FLPD411
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